
Yonge North 
Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: February 21, 2023  

Early upgrades at Finch Station 
 

 
Scheduled start: February 2023 
 
Timing: Weekdays from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Map of work area: 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



   
 

 

Contact Us: 

  Write to us at: YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on social media @YongeSubwayExt 
  Visit the website: metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com. 

 

 

What is happening? 
• Work is underway on early upgrades to get 

Finch Station ready for major construction of 
the Yonge North Subway Extension. Much 
of the work will happen along Hendon 
Avenue as upgrades are made to the 
electrical infrastructure that will bring power 
to the new subway extension. 

What to expect 
• 48 parking spaces in the TTC parking lot on 

Hendon Avenue will be closed. 

o Construction materials and 
equipment will be stored within a 
fenced area. 

• Access to Finch Station and the pick-
up/drop-off area will be maintained. 

• Safety barricades will be in place and 
signage will be posted to caution and direct 
drivers, cyclists and pedestrians. 

• Lane configurations may change as work 
progresses. 

• A paid duty police officer will be present as 
needed to assist with traffic control. 

• Noise and vibration from construction 
vehicles and equipment will be monitored 
and kept within guideline limits and 
regulations. 

Starting late February 
• Construction on a new, temporary exit from 

the parking lot to Talbot Road will begin. A 
temporary traffic signal will be installed at 
Talbot Road and Hendon Avenue. 

Starting in March 
• The new temporary parking lot exit to Talbot 

Road will open. 

• The Hendon Avenue parking lot exit will be 
closed. 

o The Hendon Avenue parking lot 
entrance will remain open. 

• Lane closures on Hendon Avenue from 
Yonge Street to Duplex Avenue. 

• Left turns onto Yonge Street from Hendon 
Avenue will be restricted. 

• Right turns from Yonge Street to Hendon 
Avenue will be prohibited. 

• The north-south crosswalk on the west side 
of Yonge Street at Hendon Avenue will be 
closed. 

o Pedestrians can cross on the east 
side of Yonge Street. 

• The bus stop near the northwest corner of 
Yonge Street and Hendon Avenue will be 
temporarily moved approximately 30 
metres north. 

About the project 
• The Yonge North Subway Extension will 

transform the commute in York Region, 
North York and beyond by extending the 
TTC’s Line 1 service north from Finch Station 
to Vaughan, Markham and Richmond Hill.  

• When it goes into service after the Ontario 
Line is complete, the extension will make it 
faster and easier for more people to travel 
between York Region and downtown 
Toronto while cutting down on traffic 
congestion and pollution. 


